Southeastern Laboratory School Weekly Newsletter

August 9, 2021

WELCOME BACK

I hope everyone had a wonderful summer. We are all ready for a "normal" school year.

Our teachers and staff reported back to school on August 5th and are making preparations for us to have the best school year yet.

We would like to welcome our new 5th and 6th grade Math teacher, Mrs. Stacy Lindsey. She comes to us with 12 years of teaching experience. She has a Masters in Curriculum and Instruction and is certified also in Educational Leadership.

Students in grades K-8 are required to wear a face covering.

Wednesday, August 11 is the first day of school for students in grades 1st-8th with their last name beginning with the letter A-K.

Thursday, August 12 will be the first day of school for students in grades 1st-8th with their last name beginning with the letter L-Z.

Friday, August 13 all students in grades 1st-8th will attend school.

PreK and Kindergarten Parents:
Girls will attend school on August 17 and 18.
Boys will attend school on August 19 and 20.
On August 23, all PreK and K students will attend school.

Chromebooks will be distributed to your child in their homeroom. If the Chromebook agreement is not signed, your child will not be able to use the Chromebook.

If you have any questions, please email labschool@selu.edu or visit our website, www.selulab.tangischools.org/



WELCOME BACK

Make sure to join Remind

Text To: 81010

Message:

PreK-1st Grade - @prek1lab21

2nd Grade-4th Grade - @24Lab21

5th and 6th Grade - @56Lab21

7th and 8th Grade - @78Lab21